
The teachers at Bishop Martin want to provide the best teaching and learning we can. In the event of 
class PODs self-isolating we will use remote learning to help you carry on learning and use Live 

Lessons to continue teaching like we do in the classroom. 

Here is your guide for how to take part in Live Lessons.

Bishop Martin CE Primary School 
Pupil Guide to Live Lessons

All Live Lessons will 
be through Microsoft 

Teams App and 
Seesaw (Y1-6) or 
Tapestry (EYFS)

To take part in lessons you 
must be dressed, wear 

clothes you would usually 
wear on a non uniform day. 

No pyjamas please.

When joining the lesson….

Be in one of your 
family rooms e.g. 

dining room. 
Not your  
bedroom

Have all your 
equipment 

ready including 
paper and 

pencil.

Make sure you 
are on mute. 

Only unmute if 
you are asked 

to.

Behave as you 
would in the 
school class, 

listen carefully 
at all times.

Be on time for 
the lesson and 
wait for the 
teacher to let 

you in 

When taking part in the lesson…

Complete tasks 
along with the 

teacher to 
support your 

learning.

Do not film or 
screenshot any 

part of the 
lesson.

At the end of the lesson listen out for any tasks you need to complete before the next 
lesson. 

It is important that you follow all of our rules so we can keep you safe and you can take 
part in all of your Live Lessons. 

During the lesson you can use the chat to answer 
teachers questions or leave a comment.  

The chat is only to be used when lessons are on.


